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Comments: I have backpacked from Cottonwood Pass to Crawford over the last two summers and have seen

areas that had limited access by motorized vehicle and mountain bike that were in pretty good shape, and other

areas that were rutted and eroded and crowded with these vehicles.  I believe that for wildlife and landscape

protection's sake, we do not want to keep adding more trails /roads.  Less development is better in my opinion.

Especially the Taylor Park area is overrun with roads/trails and needs to be guarded.

 

Thank you for your attention,

Kevin Donovan 


